
Cambridge South preferred location

Network Rail publicly consulted on three options for the 
location of the new station in January and February 2020. 
These were: 

Option 1: (northern station location)
Option 2: (central station location)
Option 3: (southern station location) 

Network Rail has selected Option 1 (northern station 
location) as the preferred option for Cambridge South. 
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